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Mary Mace is a senior developer at SAS Institute. She received her Ph.D.  from Duke University in 1983. She graduated from UNC-CH in 1974, having majored in mathematics. Her first job was at Duke Hospital where she was an applications programmer in the cardiology department. She started graduate school in Computer Science at Duke in 1978. Her doctoral research was in the area of compiling for parallelism. In 1984 she began working at the IBM TJ Watson research center in Yorktown, New York. She was a member of a research team led by Fran Allen, investigating issues in compiling for parallelism. Mary remained at IBM until 1992, when she began working at SAS Institute in Cary. She has been working there ever since, on SAS's internal compiler and debugger tools. She lives with her husband, Anselmo Lastra, and daughter Elizabeth Lastra.
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